
 

 
 
 
 
November 15, 2019 

 
BEL Inaugurates New San Pedro Branch Office 

 
Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) today inaugurated its new San Pedro Branch Office on Pescador 
Drive with an official ceremony to announce the Company’s new strategic direction to expand 
its offerings to current and new customers.  
 
The Company is now serving over 3,400 customers 
on the island from the renovated building located 
at the Substation property. The new office features 
an open and spacious customer reception area, 
priority seating and service for senior citizens, a 
wheelchair ramp and convenient parking inclusive 
of a designated handicap section.  
 
BEL also announced plans to launch an Electric 
Vehicle Pilot Project on San Pedro soon, to re-
introduce electric transportation and encourage 
residents to make the environmentally responsible 
and energy efficient switch to vehicles utilizing 
lithium-ion battery technology from vehicles using 
fossil fuel. Public charging stations and payment 
kiosks will also be installed at the office and other 
locations on the island.  
 
Today’s ceremony is symbolic of BEL’s commitment to improving customers’ experiences, 
expanding services throughout Belize and providing safe, reliable and sustainable energy 
solutions.  
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Ribbon cutting by Mayor Daniel Guerrero (r) and Sean Fuller 
- BEL General Manager, Commercial and Retail Services (l). 


